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May 20, 2022 

Dear Jeanne Jugan Community, 

Just a brief update: 

The Home received two staff reports, one with a positive Covid test and 

another with a positive influenza test.  All staff will return to wearing 

N95 masks and the Home will continue to screen residents, staff and 

visitors daily for any Covid symptoms.   

The Home will be administering the second booster for Residents on 

May 24th.   The RI DOH contractors who administer the boosters had to 

reschedule the original date of May 18th. 

Mother Patricia Metzgar 


